
   From the French Room      

Alors quel mois de juillet pour les Franςais! 

What an exciting month in July for the French! 

During our school holidays France celebrated their National Day (Bastille Day le 14 

juillet!) I wonder if you enjoyed the parade’s faux pas this year with the motor 

cycle collision and a strange “tri couleur” from the over head jets? Oh là là!  

Félicitations aussi (Congratulations) to France for their World Cup win! France’s 

last win was in 1998.  

 

The mighty “blues” won through! Some of our senior classes have had a fun” World 

Cup” quiz during French time and our “spare time” sheets have been themed with 

“World Cup “ puzzles for this month. 

Keep watching the “Tour De France “as it is still en progrés! It’s a great way to 

see the varied landscape of France!  

We will also be starting our Sticker Competition entries for this year over the 

next coming weeks. The competition closes in late August and the theme this year 

is “Vive Le Sport” which is very fitting since we have just celebrated the World 

Cup!  

Amities,     

Madame Wilderspin.  

           


